Friendly Breezes Pony Club
Annual Report for November 2004

Our small but active Pony Club kept busy in 2004. We began with cleaning up and organizing
our stable space. Kaitlyn Kennedy had a great time at a Badge Weekend in Truro in March. In
May, two teams participated in their first D Level Quiz Rally, hosted by the Tantramar Pony
Club. Members also went to the Dressage is Fun Show, hosted by Fairwind Farm Pony Club, in
June. Some members completed their D2 practical and written tests in the summer. Finally, on
August 22nd, some of our members were able to watch the D Level Rally at Hobby Horse
Farm, and hope to participate next year.

Several fund raising activities included a bottle drive, hot chocolate and bake sale at the barn,
grocery packing at Super Valu, and the 'Big Race' event at Friendly Breezes Stable.

Pony Club members would like to thank their coach Pam Bower, and all those who hosted the
Pony Club events.
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